
E-mail:admin@askernlittlemoor.com 
Website: www.askernlittlemoor.com 

Dear Parents & Carers  

December is fast approaching and it is such a special time in school. 
The Christmas tree is arriving next Wednesday and will be decorated in 
readiness for the start of Advent (1st December).  

Thank you to those parents and carers who have returned their reply 
slips for the nativity plays. We will be issuing tickets next week and 
would appreciate any requests being returned as soon as possible. We 
are really looking forward to welcoming you into school for the         
performances. This newsletter includes details of all the forthcoming 
events in school over the next four weeks. Have a lovely weekend! 

Kind regards,  

Carol Ann Turner Head Teacher  

 

Carol Service at St Peter’s Church 

A choir of Y1 and Y2 children are to take part 
in a Carol Service at St Peter’s Church on    
Monday 11 December at 4pm. 

The children will be performing with the choir 
from Moss Road and will be singing a selection 
of Christmas carols and songs.  

We will be informing parents next week if your 
child has chosen to be part of this choir. 

Christmas Arrangements & Other Events 

Friday 24th November 2023 

Christmas Jumper Day- Friday 8th December               

Christmas Jumper Day has become an annual tradition and 
this year we will be celebrating this day on Friday 8th     
December. Please bring in any Christmas jumpers that are 
not wanted or no longer fit. We can then offer them to    
other families to wear on Christmas Jumper Day and over 
the festive period. 

Christmas Party Day-Wednesday 20th 
December  

It is Christmas party day for all children on 
Wednesday 20th December. 

The children will come to school in their party 
clothes and enjoy a day of festive fun and        
activities. There may even be a special visitor 
arriving during the day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Christmas Lunch  

The children will enjoy their Christmas lunch on 
Tuesday 19th December.  

We hope that as many children as possible will 
have a school lunch that day. 

 

 

 

 

Christingle Service                                                 

Thursday 21st December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On our final day of term, children in Year 1 
and Year 2 will be taking part in a special 
Christingle assembly. They will make their own 
Christingles and will be able to bring their 
model home at the end of the day. 

Christmas Nativity Dates for your Diary 

The dates of the Christmas plays can be found below. 

As stated earlier, tickets will be issued next week. 

Nursery Wednesday 13th December 

11am 

Wednesday 13th December 

2:15pm 

Reception Tuesday 12th December Tuesday 12th December 

Year 1 Thursday 14th December  Friday 15th December 

Year 2 Monday 18th December Tuesday 19th December 

Flu Immunisations 

Many children received their flu immunisations from the School Nursing Service 
on Tuesday and were very proud to receive a certificate for their bravery! 

The nurses are returning to school on Tuesday 12th December                                      
to deliver immunisations to any children who were absent on Tues-
day and whose parents wish for them to be immunised.   

At each performance, there 
will be a raffle and a selection 
of  Christmas crafts and food 
(made by the children) will 
also be on sale. 


